
From: Christopher Taliaferro <Christopher.Taliaferro@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 9:08:15 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: 2020 Chicago Auto Show Passes -- sorry to be a Killjoy  
  
Hello Steve, 
 
The pass (only one was sent) that we received admits two people and is actually a constituent pass.  I 
will not use the pass, as the auto show does not interest me.  However, I intend to accept the pass on 
behalf of the City and have it available for my constituents only.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Taliaferro 
Alderman, 29th Ward 
Chairman, Committee on Public Safety 
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